
 

Dear Medicine Professionals,
 
The Office of Professional Licensure and Certification would like to inform you that all
continuing education will now be tracked through CE Broker and OPLC rather than
CE Broker and the New Hampshire Medical Society. If you already have a login for
CE Broker, you will now login directly at www.cebroker.com.
 
To sign up for an account with CE Broker, please check out these step-by-step
instructions. In the meantime, do not hesitate to contact customer support at
customersupport@oplc.nh.gov with any questions you may have regarding this new
partnership. As a reminder, if you already have a CE Broker account, all your
information will remain the same.
 
Although the process of logging your continuing education through CE Broker will
now be required, please note that there are multiple account plan options which
include Basic (free), Professional or Concierge designed to meet your continuing
education needs.
 
We look forward to our new partnership with CE Broker.
 
Thank you,

Office of Professional Licensure and Certification
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